
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

27th January 2023 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Year 3 children will be learning to play the recorder 
this term.  
 
We do have enough recorders in school to enable each child to have their own recorder to 
use until the end of the Summer term. If you would prefer to supply your child with their 
own recorder, this is of course, absolutely fine. Recorders are available at low cost from a 
range of places including Amazon  
 
- https://www.amazon.co.uk/s?k=recorders&ref=nb_sb_noss_1 
 
Recorders can be taken home for practise and brought into school every Friday for their 
lesson.  
 
We hope that the children will enjoy the opportunity to learn an instrument.   
 
 
 
Mrs Lloyd 
 
 
Music Lead 
 
  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
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